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Transportation committee 
Meeting minutes 
 
 
Time:  Nov. 1, 2017, 9:45am-11:00am 
 
Present: Mr. Chikli, COO, LFS 

Mr. Fröhlig, Support Services Manager, LFS (reporting) 
Ms. Herry, Director of School (Elementary), LFS 
Mr. Du Fayet De La Tour, Vice Headmaster (Secondary), LFS 
Ms. Benoît, Education Counselor, LFS 
Ms. Lacoste, Parents Representative, LFS 
Mr. Barès, Parentes Representative, LFS 
Ms. Imani, Teachers Representative, LFS 
M. Brossaud, Teachers Representative, LFS 
Ms. Tardot, Students Representative, LFS 

 
Mr. Stöveken, Head of Administration, DSS 
Ms. Kaiser, Parents Representative, DSS 
 
Mr. Qu, Bus Manager, Eurocampus 
Mr. Dong, Site Manager, Donghu Transportation Company 
Ms. Zhang, Attendants Supervisor, Donghu Transportation Company 

 
Absent:  Mr. Saby, Parents Representative, LFS 

Ms. Dransart, Parents Representative, LFS 
 
 
Note: In the absence of newly elected parents, this first committee took place with the LFS 

representatives of the 2016-2017 school year. 
 
  
Agenda : 

1. Framework of the committee 
2. Introduction of the supplier company 
3. Updates 
4. Incident report 
5. Trainings 
6. Q&A 

 
 
Development: 
 

1. Framework of the committee: 
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2. Introduction of the supplier company: 
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The rules to add assembly points are reminded. 
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3. Updates: 
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Mr. Barès notes that some other devices exist on the market, e.g. from Xiaomi. 
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4. Incident report: 
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5. Trainings: 
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6. Q&A: 
 
First, the questions sent before the committee are addressed. 
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Ms. Lacoste notes that the process for these students next year should be improved, as well as 
the communication. 
Ms. Imani states the schools should do more to inform parents. 
Ms. Kaiser expresses her disagreement: although schools have to inform families, parents 
should also be proactive and keep themselves informed. They should communicate with their 
children on right attitudes. 
Mr. Chikli explains that LFS is trying to communicate in any way at the time of enrolment more 
clearly on maps, drop off times, etc. 

 

a. Mr. Brosssaud notes: “The buses still smell like smoke and drivers are smoking in front of 
the school.” 
Fabrice Fröhlig: Noted. Although we have been continuously reporting that issue to the 
supplier, the schools have to continue working with Donghu Bus Company, so that their 
drivers and attendants acquire the right attitudes. 
 
 

The next meeting is set for the beginning of 2018. The date will be confirmed ASAP. 

 


